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TO:   Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools  

      Board of Education  

  

FROM:    Paul Starck-King, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations  

     

SUBJECT:    Update on Bond Sale  

  

DATE:    February 20, 2019 

  

Summary: 

 

Paul Starck-King and Liz Hennessy will present the attached pricing report from the sale of the $30M bond 

issue that occurred on February 13, 2019. 

 

 


